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WHAT GOT YOU INTERESTED IN  
THIS PROGRAM?
I first became involved with GEMS in 2019 after hearing rave 

reviews from my older sister, who attended in previous years. 

I was particularly interested because the program focused 

on STEM and hands-on learning and experiments. After such 

a positive experience with GEMS, I continued attending every 

summer through 2023. I am excited to participate again in 

summer 2025!

WHAT’S SOMETHING THAT HAS 
SURPRISED YOU ABOUT THE AEOP 
PROGRAM?  
What surprised me about GEMS was the opportunity to attend 

the program in actual Army labs. I participated at both the Walter 

Reed Army Institute of Research and the U.S. Army DEVCOM Army 

Research Laboratory.

TELL ME ABOUT YOUR AEOP 
EXPERIENCE...
GEMS is an interactive experience where I had the chance to build 

things and conduct experiments. I learned about various military 

careers and the research the Army is doing to protect soldiers. I 

also had the opportunity to meet other kids my age who share an 

interest in STEM.

ISABELLE 
GEMS

WHAT ARE YOUR 
FUTURE HOPES  
AND DREAMS?
I hope to be successful in life and help 

others through a career in medicine and 

compassionate care, possibly in the 

nursing and education field.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeF1AGkUix25gDSCOJ5Um_vvCfsFi-YFvElQ5hkJKYE26l1Nw/viewform
https://www.facebook.com/goAEOP
https://www.linkedin.com/company/usaeop/
https://www.instagram.com/usaeop/
https://twitter.com/usaeop

